
  

  

Dear Parent/Carer 
Year 9 Expectations Evening 

 
We are pleased to invite you to a very important evening for Year 9 parents on Wednesday 16th October 
from 6:00pm – 7:00pm. As we are sure you are aware, this year is an important one for your sons, daughters 
and young people in your care. At the evening we will be giving out essential advice on key dates and 
expectations  
 
There will be a short talk by myself and Miss McGlynn, Senior Assistant Headteacher from 6.00pm in The Quay. 
In addition, there will be practical information about how you can best support your son/daughter/young 
person in your care in the coming year. After this there will be time for you to speak to the staff in attendance 
and ask any questions you may have. 
 
All presentations will be available on the Newquay Tretherras website.  
 
In view of the significance of this year and the amount of work each student will be expected to undertake, 
it is really important that all parents and carers encourage their sons, daughters and young people in their 
care to foster good study habits and plan and organise their time effectively.  We would also be grateful if 
parents would refrain from booking holidays during school term time – as a school we are not permitted to 
authorise holiday absence except in exceptional circumstances.  Good attendance is vital to examination 
success. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 16th October and would be grateful if you could return the reply slip 
below to your son/daughter’s, young person in your care’s Form Tutor, as soon as possible.   
 
Key dates: 
• Year 9 PPE’s December 9th- December 13th 2019 
• Year 9 Full Reports issued 16h January 2020 
• Year 9 Parents Evening Thursday 23rd January 2020 
• Year 9 Options Evening Thursday 30th January 2020 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

     
 

Mrs L Schiavo-Tench              Miss J McGlynn                
Head of Year 9                Senior Assistant Headteacher 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to the Year 9 Office  
 

Newquay Tretherras: Year 9 Expectations Evening 
 
Student name:          Form: 9   
 
I / We ____________________________________________________ (name/s) will / will not be able to attend the 
Year 9 Expectations Evening on Wednesday 16th October [Delete as appropriate] 
 
 
Signed:        (Parent/Carer) 


